PUBLIC NOTICE THE CITY OF FORT VALLEY WILL HOLD
PUBLIC HEARINGS OF HOUSE BILL 581: HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION

INTENT TO OPT OUT OF HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION

THE CITY OF FORT VALLEY INTENDS TO OPT OUT OF THE STATEWIDE ADJUSTED BASE
YEAR AD VALOREM HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION FOR THE CITY OF FORT VALLEY.

ALL CONCERNED CITIZENS ARE INVITED TO THE PUBLIC HEARING ON THIS MATTER TO
BE HELD AT THE FORT VALLEY CITY HALL IN THE COURT ROOM ON FEBRUARY 17, 2025
@ 1:00 P.M., FEBRUARY 18, 2025 @ 1:00 P.M. AND FEBRUARY 19, 2025 @ 6:00 P.M.



